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Dear P.S. 24 Families,
	
Some highlights from this past week at P.S. 24 included:
· Classrooms engaging in goal setting based on pre-assessments from their new writing units.
· Students finishing up a hockey unit in physical education
· Lots of excitement for Thanksgiving!!

Some exciting events this upcoming week at P.S. 24
· Students have begun preparing for the Winter Concert which will  be held on December 18th and December 19th. Details to follow!
· Grades working together to plan new units of study that support all learners.

**** The Community Board Meeting on Education will be held on November 28th. We appreciate all of the families that offered to come out and support our school and the need for additional space. However, we have been informed that due to a lack of space at the meeting, they cannot accommodate very many people. The administration will be attending along with the parent coordinator and the PA presidents to speak on behalf of the school. Thank you for the offers to come and the community board is aware of the support of the parents for this initiative. We will update you on the results of this meeting. 
	

We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. Have a wonderful Thanksgiving. 


								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration
